
Summer Speech and Drama Sessions 
 
Miss Tucker is offering Speech and Drama sessions by arrangement over the summer 
holidays, here at St Faith’s school for pupils in Year 2 upwards.  Please contact Miss Tucker 
to register your interest via email to stucker@stfaiths.co.uk 
 

A Wizarding Workshop 
 

Miss Tucker will be running a 3 hour workshop inspired by the Harry Potter books.  Suitable 
for Years 3 to 8 pupils, children will have the opportunity to act out scenes from the books, 
play Harry Potter inspired games and pit their knowledge against each other in a Harry 
Potter Quiz.  Further details will follow but to register your interest please contact Miss 
Tucker via email to stucker@stfaiths.co.uk 
 

mailto:stucker@stfaiths.co.uk
mailto:stucker@stfaiths.co.uk

